
   

 Following user feedback and to facilitate improved system performance the following settings have been changed in NCIS.MED: 

• Alerts for medications falling on a Sunday have been removed 

• Minimum requirement for search parameters now set to two characters in the Therapy Plans patient search field 

 

 
Sundays Alert - Disabled 
Following a decision by the Implementation Group, the alert for Sundays has been 
removed from NCIS, other alerts for Bank Holidays will continue to appear when 
creating or modifying medications and therapy plans. 
 

 
 
 

 Patient Search  - Minimum character requirement 
Also when searching for a patient in NCIS MED, users will now be required to enter a 
minimum of two characters in order to get search results.  
 
Previously when users searched without entering any parameters, it was slowing 
performance and in some cases would crash the system. 
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